STILLWATER, OKLAHOMA 74074
AGRICULTURAL HALL
(405) 372-6211, Ext. 266

DIVISION OF AGRICULTURE
College of Agriculture
Agricultural Experiment Station
Cooperative Extension Service November 11’ 1975

Mr. Ferdie J. Deering
3232 Whippoorwill Road
Oklahoma City, OK 73120

Dear Ferdie:

Charles Voyles called my attention to the fact that you are in the
process of changing your life style and routine from the day-to-day office
activity to something a little different. We sincerely appreciate the

efforts that you've made for the benefit of Oklahoma and for the benefit
of agriculture.

We will look forward to your continued participation in the publica-
tions as Charles has indicated to me that you will continue to do some
editorials. Please let us know if we can help you with your work.

Sincerely yours,
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Prahk H. Baker
Dean and Director
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(Letter dictated by Frank Baker but signed in his absence.)



